
     

 

City of Hesperia 
STAFF REPORT  

 

 
 
DATE: January 8, 2019 

TO: Mayor and City Council Members 
 

FROM: Nils Bentsen, City Manager 

BY: Melinda Sayre, City Clerk 

SUBJECT: City Council Appointments to Adivsory Committeess and Planning Commission 

 
RECOMMENDED ACTION 
 
It is recommended that newly elected and re-elected City Council Members appoint one (1) 
community representative to fill vacant seats on the City Council Advisory Committee, Public 
Safety Advisory Committee and Planning Commission to commence on January 11, 2019. 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
The City Council adopted Procedures Manual includes a process whereby each Council 
Member appoints a member to the Advisory Committees and Planning Commission. The term 
of each appointee commences at appointment and ends thirty (30) days after the end of the 
appointing Council Member’s term, subject to re-appointment.  
 
Three (3) City Council seats were up for election in November 2018, subsequently creating 
vacancies on the City Council Advisory Committee, Public Safety Advisory Committee and the 
Planning Commission.  

ISSUES/ANALYSIS 

 
In anticipation of the vacancies, notices were posted as set forth in Government Code Section 
54974 and placed on the City’s website.  
 
The recommended action follows past practice and allows an opportunity for reassignments as 
needed. 

FISCAL IMPACT 

None 
 
ALTERNATIVE(S) 
 
1. Provide alternative direction to staff. 

 
ATTACHMENTS 
 
None 
 


